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Staff: 
Edward Hudak, Chief of Police 

Jason Plemmons, Recording Secretary  
 
ITEM 1 – CALL TO ORDER 
 
Chair Cruz called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm.   
 
ITEM 2 – GENERAL DISCUSSION  
 
Chief Hudak provided an update on recent events in the City.  Communications Operators 
hosting a donut “give out” for community outreach.  Ms. Lauzurique discussed the salary and 
benefits for Communications Operators.  
 
Mr. Durana asked about the Tweets from the Department, posts on social media, and other apps 
such as SaferWatch.  Chief Hudak discussed the apps and the department’s usage.   
 
Chief Hudak announced the December 13th open house event at the station which will be the last 
open house even in the current Public Safety Building.   
 
Burglaries in the City were discussed.  Chief Hudak also discussed crime in the Little Gables 
area, and the documentation of those crimes by the correct jurisdiction.   
 
Ms. Busot asked about the current Public Safety building and if it will be preserved after the 
Public Safety departments move to the new building.   
 
There being no further business and no objections, the meeting was adjourned at 6:05 pm. 


